
From: "Tsaul Good
To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: Vote YES on SB 797
Date: Sunday, April 16, 2017 9:15:18 PM

Dear Senators, 

I am writing in support of SB 797 and am asking that you vote "yes" on the proposed bill. This bill will close deadly
loopholes in our gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of criminals and the mentally ill.

As a father, there is no greater concern to me than the proliferation of gun violence that has
plagued every part of out country for far too long.

Please do the right thing and make this bill pass. 

Thank you
-- 
Saul D. Lapidoth
Video Editor & Motion Graphics Designer
(917) 535-5983
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